
Throw me something, mister! 

Families Helping Families of Greater Baton Rouge (FHFGBR), Inc. is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization whose mission 
is to provide the individualized services, information and support needed to positively enhance the independence, 

productivity and integration of persons with disabilities into the community. 
 

Families Helping Families of Greater Baton Rouge 

2356 Drusilla Lane  |  Baton Rouge  |  LA  |  70809  |  225-216-7474  |  info@fhfgbr.org  |  www.fhfgbr.org 

Families Helping Families of Greater Baton Rouge will be participating in the Krewe of Orion 

Mardi Gras Parade February 2nd, 2014.  Help us out and donate your extra mardi gras beads, 

small plush animals and more to toss during our ride!  Drop-off at FHFGBR M-F, 9am—4pm. 

With every visit to FHFGBR’s office, don’t forget to enter the drawing for a chance 

to be FHFGBR’s King and Queen of the float!   

We will be drawing 1 King and 1 Queen. 
 

To Enter, You Must: 

 Register in-person at FHFGBR, Mon—Friday, 9am-4pm 

 Donate some throws 

 Have a disability & have a caregiver accompany you on the float 

 Live in Region 2 or Livingston Parish 
 

**One entry per trip.  Visit, donate and enter as many times as you like.** 

Drawing will be January 8th...you don’t have to be present to win. 
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